
Important Dates to 

Remember this Spring Term 3:  

   

Monday 13th January, Y6 

Internet talk by PC Weedon 

 

Tuesday 14th January—New Y3 

Opening Morning 10.45—11.45 

am 

 

Monday 20th January, Y5 and 

Y6 pupils attend Young Voices 

Concert, Birmingham 

 

Monday 27th January, Dance 

Festival at Cheltenham Town 

Hall 

 

Friday 7th February—Juniper 

Class Assembly 9.00am 

 

Wednesday 12th February, 

Parents’ Evening 3.45-7.00 pm 

 

Thursday 13th February, 

Parents’ Evening 3.45—5.30 pm. 

 

Friday 14th February—School 

breaks up for half-term at 3.20 

pm. 

 

Monday 24th February—

children return to school. 

 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

 

CWJS Open Morning  

Our next Open Morning for new Y3 parents for September 2020 will be held at the 

Junior School on for 14th January 2020, from 9.30 un$l 10.30am. 

 

StrictlyKids! Club 

We have arranged for this fun a'er school dance club to start a'er half-term, on 

Wednesday 26th February.  A le,er will be sent out next week with the final details.  

The school will now be funding a maximum of 20 free places for children interested. 

 

A(er School Clubs 

Clubs will commence on the week commencing 20th January.  A le,er lis$ng the 

clubs available will be sent out on Monday.  Clubs will finish for half-term week 

ending Friday 7th February, and then re-start week commencing Monday 24th 

February  un$l week ending Friday 20th March 2020. 

 

Young Voices—Monday 20th January 

We an$cipate that all Year 5 and Year 6 children will be a,ending Young Voices in 

Birmingham on Monday 20th January.  Please ensure permissions slips are returned 

by Monday 13th, if not already done.  Further forms are available in the school 

office should you require one.  If, for any reason, your child is not able to a,end, 

please email admin@camwoodfield-jun.gloucs.sch.uk. 

 

eSchools Messaging 

Please ensure that all queries or messages, either via eSchools or email are sent via 

admin rather than directly to the headteacher or other staff members.  Messages 

are not always picked up immediately by other staff members, and it is much 

quicker to message our office admin staff, who deal with items as soon as possible 

a'er receipt. 

 

Absence Request Forms 

We have introduced a revised Absence Request Form, which is available from the 

school office.  The form should be completed 7 days before the requested absence 

where possible.  We are aware there may be excep$ons to this rule but would 

expect  this to be followed where possible. 

 

Staff News 

We are pleased to announce that both Mrs Milton and Mrs Ellio, are expec$ng 

babies and will commence their maternity leave in May 2020. 

 

Hairbands and Bobbles 

Please remind your child they should only be wearing straigh>orward hairbands 

and hair bobbles to school.  Please avoid using  raised character headbands or fancy 

bobbles. 

 

 

 

 

Newsle,er Date: 10th January 2020 


